
From: LeMoine, Leigh
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 7/8/2013 10:48:07 PM
Subject: RE: Congrats and checkin' in...

 
I’ll put it in for discussion. Thanks, LL
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Wednesday, July 03, 2013 11:45 AM

To: LeMoine, Leigh

Subject: FW: Congrats and checkin' in...
 
                The RGA thing’s a new wrinkle.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Ellen Weaver [mailto:Ellen@palmettopolicy.org] 

Sent: Tuesday, July 02, 2013 3:07 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: Congrats and checkin' in...
 
Well – official congrats on surviving legislative year 2013.  I know you’re already well into planning on the exec budget 
and looking forward to next year, but this article today reminded me that I wanted to check in on the Gov’s health 
care summit idea…
 
http://www.thestate.com/2013/07/01/2843636/a-big-medicaid-gap-looms-in-obama.html
 
I see that the RGA is already planning a Corporate Policy meeting in Chas on Sept. 16-17 – maybe we could piggyback 
our proposed smaller meeting around those dates when some of our key Gov’s might already be inclined to be here?


Hope it’s a well-deserved and restful 4th!


E

Ellen E. Weaver
President


Palmetto Policy Forum

803-708-0673
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